
-------------------------------------------  
From:  
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2013 3:34:14 PM  
To: pcc@bedfordshire.pnn.police.uk; cambs-pcc@cambs.pnn.police.uk;  
commissioner@cumbria-pcc.gov.uk; pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk;  
opcc@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk; pcc@dorset.pnn.police.uk;  
opcc@dyfed-powys.pnn.police.uk; pcc@essex.pnn.police.uk;  
info@gmpcc.org.uk; opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk;  
commissioner@herts.pnn.police.uk; SPOC PCC; info@lancashire-pcc.gov.uk;  
police.commissioner@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk;  
lincolnshire-pcc@lincs.pnn.police.uk; pcc@merseysidepcc.info;  
OPCCN@norfolk.pnn.police.uk;  
general.enquiries@northyorkshire.pnn.police.uk;  
enquiries@northumbria-pcc.gov.uk; nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk;  
police.commissioner@staffordshire.pnn.police.uk;  
spcc@suffolk.pnn.police.uk; SurreyPCC@surrey.police.uk;  
pcc@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk; opcc@warwickshire.gov.uk;  
cx@westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk  
Subject: Freedom of information request  
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

The         would very much appreciate your assistance with a freedom of information request for 

details as to how many members of the private sector are employed within your force and what the 

monitory value of this is.  In addition we should also like to know what the current precept for your 

force area is. 

  

With kind regards, 
  

 


